
Cherwell District Council 
Safer Communities and Community Development  

Anti-social Behaviour Units Licensing Consultation Response. 
 

Licensing Act 2003: Application for Variation 
 

Premises: 47D Broad Street Street, Banbury, OXON. OX16 5BT 
 

History:  
 
I can confirm that I have examined the records held within the Safer Community and 
Community Development and can report that there are no records to suggest that there 
have been any incidents of public nuisance associated with these premises. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Although there have been no incidents of public nuisance associated with these 
premises, Safer Communities and Community Development would object to the granting 
of a premises licence for the hours stated as the effect of permitting these activities 
would be to draw custom from the town centre to purchase hot food and whilst waiting 
for and eating the purchases, these individuals are likely to cause annoyance to the 
residents of nearby dwellings.  Remaining open until 03:00 am could also attract vehicle 
traffic to the area. 
 
Safer Communities and Community Development would however consider midnight on 
any day as being the latest suitable hour of opening for this premises.    
 
 
 
Julie Wileman 
Night Safe Officer. 
12/05/08 
 

A copy of this report is sent to the applicant(s) or their agents and to the Licensing 
Authority for the Cherwell District Council Area. Should you wish to discuss the 
contents of this report and its recommendations please contact Julie Wileman on 
01295 221668 or julie.wileman@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. 
 PLEASE CONFIRM IN WRITING THAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS DOCUMENT, 
THAT YOU AGREE THE RECOMMENDED CONDITIONS OR THAT YOU INTEND 
TO CHALLENGE THE HEAD OF SAFER COMMUNITIES AND COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT’S RECOMMENDATION.  
Correspondence must be addressed to The Head of Corporate Services. The 
Licensing Authority  Cherwell District Council Bodicote House  Bodicote  
Banbury  Oxon OX15 4AA  
 

Annex 1 


